Kirkbie Kendal School

Lound Road, Kendal, Cumbria, LA9 7EQ



Headteacher: Mark Harris BA
Deputy Headteachers: Carla Barker BA

Mike Bousfield BA

Business Manager: Assistant Headteacher: Assistant Headteacher: Amanda Eastwood BA Andy Hebson BSc Jonathan Shepherd BA

MHs/BPe

Dear Parents and Carers

Tragic News

Our term began with the extremely sad news that Ed Shaw, one of our Year 12 students, has died after suffering an, as yet unknown, medical incident. Ed was well-liked and respected by staff and students and he had a 'heart of gold'. He was achieving well in his A levels, was a valued member of the local Morrison's team and was looking forward to a bright future. Losing him so suddenly is especially devastating. The local community are coming together to support the family with well over £4000 donated on a Crowdfunding page. Ed will be sorely missed by all of us at Kirkbie Kendal School and our thoughts are with his family and friends at this difficult time.

Exam Season

The public exam season is rapidly approaching with the height of the main exam season starting on 15th May. All exam timetables can be accessed on Edulink and all of our Year 11 and Year 13 students should be hard at work revising.

Summer Extra-Curricular Sport

The summer extra-curricular sports programme will be up and running from Monday 24th April. Please see the link below to the daily clubs and activities. Fingers crossed for a dry term so that we can get lots of practices and fixtures in.

https://www.kirkbiekendal.cumbria.sch.uk/parents/extra-curricular/clubs-and-activities/

KKSA Car Boot Sale

The first KKSA Car Boot sale of the season is on Sunday 14th May. We look forward to seeing you there - buying or selling! Refreshments will be available from the canteen and we will be selling pre-loved school uniform. If you have any pre-loved uniform you would like to donate, please leave it at reception.

Thank you as ever for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Mr M Harris Headteacher